
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 70 FROM PEACE RIVER TO SE BAKER STREET 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS AUGUST 1, 2023 

Financial Project ID: 441562-1-52-01/02/03 & 441562-1-56-01 June 2023 

DeSoto County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Corine Burgess 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

 
  

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information  

(863) 519-2828  
Janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

  
 FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work on August 1, 2023, to make improvements to 

SR 70 from the Peace River to SE Baker Street in DeSoto County. The project length is approximately 

three miles and the location is identified below. 

Reconstruct approximately 3.4 miles of SR 70  

within the City of Arcadia 

 New drainage facilities 

 New and relocated sanitary and watermain  

 utilities 

New signals at SR 70 and Polk, Desoto, and  

Brevard Avenue intersections and Turner Avenue 

 Sidewalk reconstruction along SR 70 

 Street lighting in various locations 

  

Project Location Map 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

Enlarged map on back of page 

Construction begins August 1, 2023;  

estimated completion is summer 2026 

  Motorists should expect lane closures on 

SR 70 during construction 

  Temporary pedestrian pathways will be 

   installed for pedestrians during construction 

   Detours will be in place during construction;   

please follow signage and use caution in  

these areas 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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